
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Mr Brendon Roberts  
Team Leader 
Key Site Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001    
 
Dear Mr Aiken 
 
RE:   Notice of Exhibition - Proposed student accommodation at the Darling Drive Plot 
(SSD 7133 and SSD 6010 – Modification 1) 
 
I refer to your email received 16 November seeking input from the Heritage Council of NSW for 
the above SSD proposals. The documentation submitted with the referral indicates that the 
proposed site is not listed on the State Heritage Register, a Potential State Heritage Item, in the 
vicinity of any State Heritage Listed item or has any impact on state listed archaeology. Therefore, 
consultation with the Heritage Council is not required. 
 
If the scope of the project changes and further Heritage Impacts are identified, please refer the 
Information to us for further comment. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above matter please contact Gary Hinder, State Heritage 
Assessment Officer, at the Heritage Division, Office of Environment and Heritage, on 
(02) 9873 8547 or by email at gary.hinder@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rajeev Maini 
Manager, Conservation 
Heritage Division, Office of Environment & Heritage 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
30 November 2015 

Job ID:      DOC15/458929 
Your ref:   SSD 7133 and 6010 
 
 
 
 

Helping the community conserve our heritage 
 


